

## **PRESS RELEASE**

For immediate release

June 2017

## **FARNCOMBE INITIATIVE LITTER PICK**

Local residents, Councillors and members of the Farncombe Initiative team got together on Saturday, 17 June and undertook a litter-pick in Farncombe.

Litter pickers wearing hi-vis in sweltering heat gave up their Saturday morning to help clear the area of litter.

Farncombe Initiative Chairman, Councillor Steve Cosser, said "If local people want to come and support the Farncombe Initiative or are interested in learning more about the initiative, the meetings are held monthly at Broadwater Park Community Centre."

For more information and meeting dates call 07765 693746.

Ends

In case of query please contact:

Andy Jeffery Acting Town Clerk

townclerk@godalming-tc.gov.uk Release Date: 20 June 2017

Notes to Editors: For more information on this release or images please contact projects@godalming-tc.gov.uk